
 

Public Notice 
 

Pursuant to the Minnesota Organized Collection Statute, M.S. 115A.94 

(“Statute”), and in conformity with the City of Saint Anthony Village’s (“City”) goal 

of building and cultivating environmental responsibility, the City has completed its 

exclusive negotiations with the City’s three currently licensed collectors of solid 

waste (“Haulers”).  As a result of these negotiations, the Haulers have submitted a 

proposal for a five-year agreement with the City for the organized collection of 

solid waste and recyclables (“Organized Collection Proposal”).     

 

As required under the Statute, the City will hold a public hearing on the Organized 

Collection Proposal prior to any final action taken by the City Council.  The public 

hearing will take place on September 9, 2014, at 7:00 p.m. in the St. Anthony 

Council Chamber, City Hall, 3301 Silver Lake Road.  Members of the public who 

wish to be heard on this issue will have an opportunity to do so at this hearing.   

 

For more information on the organized collection process, as well as a complete 

listing of relevant documents, including the Proposal, please visit the City website 

(www.ci.saint-anthony.mn.us) and click on “Organized Solid Waste Collection, 

click here”.  If you are unable to access the internet or have any difficulty, please 

contact City Hall at (612) 782-3301 to receive the information. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact Mark Casey, City Manager at 612-782-

3301 or mark.casey@ci.saint-anthony.mn.us.  
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